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Principal News 
 

Welcome back & start of the term 
 
After a ‘false start’ last week, we have quickly settled into the school 
routine and getting straight into, what is now, a shorter than expected 
term.  It was wonderful to see the students very eager to return and 
settle in on Monday.  I enjoyed listening to stories about the 
preparation at home for the first day of school.  I heard that some 
children were up before sunrise, dressed in their uniforms and ready 
to go.  Some children took it upon themselves to have practice at 
getting ready days prior.  The next challenge for the parent/guardian 
was to get them out of the uniform!  Other parents reported a bit of 
Monday morning chaos as children had trouble waking up and then 
madly rushing as they got back into the routine.  It is an exciting time 
for many reasons and I trust it was a memorable experience for you 
and your family. 
 
Having spent many years in schools I tend to operate on ‘term time’ 
and refer to week numbers (Week 1, Week 2, Week 3 etc) as 
opposed to days of the month.  Given schools in our region were 
closed in Week 1 (Monday 1 February to Friday 5 February) the 
Department of Education has clarified that the week numbers remain 
as planned.  This means, this week is Week 2, next week is Week 3 
and so on.  As some of my old habits die hard, you may find I still 
refer to the week numbers in my newsletter blurbs and in 
conversation.  I hope you can work out what I am referring to! 
 
P&C Meeting (Tuesday 16 February, 1.30pm) 
 
Next week is the first P&C meeting of the year and I encourage 
parents and guardians to attend if you are available.  Following 
suggestions from many parents regarding suitable timeslots, the P&C 
is holding some meetings this year during the day.  Next week is the 
first of these and we are hoping the timeslot prior to end of school 
pick up means you may be able to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTO ….. 
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Fortnight at a 

glance……. 
 

 

 P&C Meeting Tues 16/2  
      1.30pm in the Staffroom 

 Wednesday 17/2—
Assembly Room 26 

 Mon 22/2— Fri 5/3 Interm 
Swimming Year 5 & 6  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Principal News cont …... 
 
 
 
Parent Information Sessions (Monday 22 February, 4.00pm – 5.35pm) 
 
We are going to try a different, and hopefully more streamlined approach, to the parent 
information sessions.  Rather than spreading the sessions over two weeks, one afternoon will 
devoted to information sessions on Monday 22 February, 4.00pm.  We are planning the 
following structure; 
 
Monday 22 February 
 
4.00pm:  Whole school presentation by the Principal and P&C President (undercover area) 
 
4.30pm:  Class presentation, session 1 
 
5.05pm:  Class presentation, session 2 
 
The idea behind the two class presentation sessions is to allow parents / guardians who have 
more than one child to attend their other child’s teacher’s presentation.  I understand that 
many of our families have more than two children.  Thinking this through, we did ask 
ourselves whether it is practical to expect families with more than two children to attend three 
or more afternoons over a two week period, as was in the previous years’ approach.  To help 
families in this circumstance teachers will provide an information package/booklet for parents / 
guardians who are unable to attend their children’s sessions. 
 
We know the teachers and yourselves will be able to be more focussed and attentive without 
the children in the room.  If you are unable to find suitable supervision for your children at 
home, our specialists teachers will provide supervision in the Library.  If you wish to utilise this 
offer we ask that you sign your child / children in and out of the Library. 
 
We will be keen to have feedback on how this format works for you. 
 
Swimming Lessons (Yr 5/6), Week 5 and Week 6 
 
The Year 5/6 students will be travelling to Koombana Bay for their in-term swimming lessons.  
The program runs from Tuesday 2 March to Friday 5 March.   
 
This year the faction swimming carnival (Years 4 – 6) will be held after the interschool carnival 
(Friday 19 March).  Mr Nicholson is endeavouring to secure Monday 8 March for selection 
trials for the interschool team.  The faction carnival date is yet to be confirmed, however we 
are looking at early Term 2.  
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School Development Days 
 
We had two very productive school development days on Thursday 28 January and Friday 29 
January.  In addition to further training on managing Mathletics in the classroom, the teachers 
and assistants did professional learning on Emotional Intelligence.  Working with Swinburne 
University’s  Centre for Human Psychopharmacology, we explored what Emotional 
Intelligence is and Swinburne’s teaching package, Aristotle-ei.  We will be implementing the 
Aristotle-ei program this term.   In addition to this, we are planning to have students from 
Years 4 – 6 complete the SUEIT-ey (Swinburne University Emotional Intelligence Test – Early 
Years) in the coming weeks.  This information will help us better understand and support our 
students by providing data on the impact of the Aristotle-ey program. 
 
We have four more school development days in 2021.  These are; 
 
Term 2 – Monday 19 April (first day of Term 2) 
 
Term 3 – Monday 19 July (first day of Term 3) 
 
Term 4 – Monday 11 October (first day of Term 4) and Friday 17 December (last day of Term 4) 

 
Year 6 Camp 
 
Our Year 6 students are very excited about the camp at Forest Edge at the end of the term.  
The students will be departing on Monday 29 March and returning on Wednesday 31 March.  
Further details about the camp, including costs, will be sent to Year 6 families soon. 
 
 
 
Alex Cameron 
Principal 
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OUR MENTAL HEALTH IS IMPORTANT 

Websites 

www.kidshelp.com.au 
www.eheadspace.org.au 
www.youthbeyondblue.com 
www.lifeline.org.au 
www.esafety.gov.au/kids 
http:/aureachout.com 
www.beyondblue.org.au 

Additional links for parents; 

www.headtohealth.gov.au 
www.raisingchildren.net.au/ 
www.healthdirect.gov.au 
www.1800respect.org.au/ 

Phone numbers 

Kids Helpline (24hrs) 1800 552 1800 
Lifeline WA (24hr) 13 11 14 
Alcohol and Drug Information Service  1800 198 024 
Beyond Blue-Info line 1300 224 636 
Mental Health Emergency Response Line (24hr) 
National Sexual Assault, Domestic Family Violence 
Counselling Service 1800 737 732 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kidshelp.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343727512%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eheadspace.org.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343727512%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youthbeyondblue.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343737509%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lifeline.org.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343737509%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.esafety.gov.au%2Fkids&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343747507%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.headtohealth.gov.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343747507%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.raisingchildren.net.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343757493%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.healthdirect.gov.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calex.cameron%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cf479c1ccc6ca41571dbd08d89b371fb6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637430008343757493%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
http://www.1800respect.org.au/
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AT THE BEACH! 

Year 5 & 6 Interm Swimming commences  

Monday 22nd Feb until Friday 5th March 
 

Notes went home this week and need to be returned along with your money by 

Tomorrow (Friday 12th February) 
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Listed below are some of our wonderful Community & Sporting Events happening around 

Dalyellup and surrounds.  Flyers and detailed information can be accessed via our Website—

www.dalyellupps.wa.edu.au.   Click on “Parent Links” and then  “Community Noticeboard”: 

 Marist Junior Football Flyer 

 Choir Flyer 

 Hot Shots Tennis Flyer 

 Marist Netball Flyer 

 Bunbury Netball Flyer 

 Capel Shire Library Events for February 

 South West Migrant Women Flyer 2021 

¸9!w с /!at 

Forest Edge Recreation Camp 

Monday 29th March until Wednesday 31st March 

 

Notes have been sent home today and need to be returned along with your money  

by Friday 19th March. 

 

Please contact the office on 9796 5600 if you have any concerns on paying for the camp. 

{/Ihh[ .!bYLbD 
Students Commonwealth School Banking 

When:  Wednesday 18th Feb 
Where: in the Library 

Time: from 8.15am—8.45am 
 

Bring your hard earned pocket money or Christmas money in to  
processed into your bank accounts. 


